
Hi there, 
 
I own The Ten Spot at 19 Quebec St., and I am wholeheartedly in favour of all the motions mayor Cam 
Guthrie has put forward regarding the encampment situation downtown. I do feel that they have 
significantly impacted my business in the last while, the amount of unhoused people and loitering in 
general around the mission and Hope house makes staff feel unsafe leaving our location in the evening, 
and patrons have expressed concern about it as well. Therefore, we are wholeheartedly in support of 
the motions mayor Cam has put forward regarding this issue. 
 
Thank you,  
Jaime Christensen.  
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